
Pam’s Notes 

Even though there was no MMMeeting yesterday, I need to pass on info that Rita Jalovy 
was in a car accident over the weekend.  She was t-boned and has injury to her neck and 
right side of the body.  She is in the hospital in Neenah, WI.  She was able to start 
therapy.  If you'd like to send her a card her daughter would like for you to send it incare 
of her, Marian Galston, 1013 W. Cecil Street, Neenah, WI  54956.  Rita's telephone is 
715/412-4732.  Marian's phone is 920/574-6683.  Please keep Rita in your prayers. 
     

  I also received a nice tribute to Rene St. James: 

 

From Al S and E-Bikers 

 

Remembering Rene 

Rene St. James passed away at home, with wife and partner, Donna on August 27th (just days short 

of their 58th anniversary). Rene was a founding member of the Overnite Chargers; WOTL's infamous 

e-biker gang. You might know Rene as the instigator of Card Elimination, Indoor Carpet Bowling, or 

as coordinator of Shuffleboard, Corn Roasts, or Wellington's many parades and dozens of WOTL 

events where he was present with camera in hand. 

 

The e-bikers are funding a plaque to be mounted on the bench across from Rene and Donna's bench 

located in the parkette at Empire and Prince Edward Dr. In addition, we are initiating a fundraising 

event in support of the Picton hospital as tribute to the man who gave so much of his time and 

energies to supporting this community. 

 

The Picton hospital's BacktheBuild Fundraiser has an account set up for WOTL residents to 

contribute to the new hospital build account in Rene's name. Referencing Rene St. James, or WOTL 

or Overnite Chargers will get you a tax receipt for the amount of your donation as well as record a 

"soft credit" in Rene's honour. This campaign is of limited duration ending in early October. 

 

Donations may be made online (charging your credit card) by clicking on this 

link https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E342786QE&id=6 

 

or by cheque payable to PECM Hospital Foundation and dropped in the mailbox at 7 Mount Grove. 

The cheques with a list of names and addresses will periodically be taken into Picton. Your tax 

receipts will follow shortly afterwards. 

 

Rene never hesitated to throw his support behind any initiative that benefited his community. He 

would be proud to know that even in death his legacy of helping others lives on. 

Submitted on behalf of the Overnite Chargers 

Alan  

 

John O'brien has posted a couple of obits on our Tip O Texas website.  TOTFYI.com 

 

   Please be kind and have a good SAFE week.  Covid is rampant in all parts of the 

country.  Go back to taking extreme measures to be safe for yourselves and others.    

 Pam 

https://wotl.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f0425639b97783299e1a72df7&id=579ee93632&e=7b930cb174

